
 

 

 
August 3, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Ken Elwert, CPRE 
Director of Parks and Natural Resources 
City of Rochester Hills 
1000 Rochester Hills Drive 
Rochester Hills, MI  48309 
 
 
Re:   Innovation Hills Park Phase II – SDA Additional Fee 
 Job No.  RH21-006 
 
   
Dear Mr. Elwert: 
 
Spalding DeDecker (SD) is pleased to have been a part of the construction for the Innovation Hills Park, and 
look forward to its successful completion.  As a result of Parks and Recreation Department request to 
include additional concrete pavement to several locations in phase I, we are requesting additional funds for 
our construction administration and inspection services.  Please find below the following items that have 
resulted in our increased scope: 
 
As a result of these additions and revisions, we are requesting our budget be increased by $2,6oo.00 as 
follows: 
   
 Construction Engineering      

 Proposed increase for additional scope   $1,000.00 
    
 Construction Inspection       

 Proposed increase for additional scope   $1,600.00 
 
 Previous Budget: $29,560.00 

  Revised Total:  $32,160.00 
 
Thank you again for this opportunity to work with you and we look forward to hearing from you soon.   
 
 Sincerely, 
 
SPALDING DEDECKER 
 
 
Ted Meadows 
Vice President 
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